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THE CINCINNATI GAS & ELECTRIC COMPANY
inclNNAU. OHIO 4520tWM. H. ZIMMER NUCLEAR POWER STATION, UNIT 1

P.O. BOX 201, MOSCOW, OH 45153 January 6, 1983
QA-2201

C. A. SOROMAN N
steeson vict entsiotsef

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Attention: Mr. J. G. Keppler
Regional Administrator

RE: WM. H. ZIMMER NUCLEAR POWER STATION UNIT 1
10CFR50.55(e) ITEM E-34
CABLE TRAY OVERLOADING - REPORT RETRACTION
DOCKET NO. 50-358, CONSTRUCTION PERMIT NO.
CPPR-88, W.O. 57300, JOB E-5590, FILE ~NO. NRC-7

Gentlemen:

This letter is a follow-up to the January 6, 1983 telephone conversation
between Ms. L. Speder of the NRC and Mr. F. K. Pfeifer of CG&E concerning the
subject item.

As stated in this telecon, CG&E has retracted this item based on additional
evaluations which have determined that this is not reportable under the require-

ments of 10CFR50.55(e) .

Documentation supporting this conclusion is available for the Commission's
review.

Very truly yours,

THE CINCINNATI GAS & ELECTRIC COMPANY
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E. A. BORGMANN
SENIOR VICE PRESIDENT
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FKP:jas
cc: NRC Office of Inspection & Enforcement

Washington, D. C. 20555
NRC Senior Resident Inspector

Attn: W. F. Christianson
Zimmer Project Inspector

Region III
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